Berger Institute Internships

 
[bookmark: _GoBack]US District Court (Los Angeles, CA), The Berger Institute is pleased to offer an exciting internship on human resource policies with the U.S. District Court (Los Angeles, CA). This internship opportunity provides a student with real world experience and exposure to human resources policy making and operations at the U.S. District Court. Interns will work in the Human Resource Department and will be involved in daily administrative and human resources related tasks and assignments. In addition, interns will have the opportunity to meet with one or more federal judges, sit in on hearings, and have one-on-one meetings with a number of the Court’s management team.
